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Crawcrook Library will be closed for 
refurbishment from 29 January 2024.
 

During the closure, visit the library team at Crawcrook Pavilion 
(NE40 4NQ) on Friday mornings for:
 

• Rhymetime – 9.30-10am from 19 January 

• Book collection – 10.30am to 12pm from 2 February. Although we’re unable to offer 
specific titles, “grab and go” bags featuring a selection of books by genre are available.

The closest alternative library is Blaydon and we’d love to see you there. However, if you’re 
not able to visit another site, our free Readers at Home service is available.

Don’t forget, you can borrow up to 20 books with your library card and the Borrowbox app 
gives you 24 hour access to thousands of eBooks, eMagazines and eAudiobooks.

For more information, visit www.gatesheadlibraries.com 
or call Blaydon Library on 0191 433 6201.
 

We look forward to welcoming you back to your new look library in the Spring!


